
 

 

AIRPORT MEMO 

 
 

 

To:   Chester County Area Airport Authority (CCAAA) Members 

 

From:   Gary L. Hudson, Airport Manager 

 

Date:    May 27
th

, 2014 

 

Subject:  Airport Hot Topics 

 

For your review, below is a listing of issues affecting the Chester County/G.O. Carlson 

Airport (MQS). 

 
NEW BUSINESS      

 

* Mulch Beds: On May 1
st
, the mulch beds around the terminal building and parking lots,   

    were replenished with mulch, in preparation for the Spring and Summer seasons.  

 

* Drive-thru Gates: On May 2
nd

, the Apron and East/West drive-thru gates were lubricated. 

 

* Airport Generator: On May 2
nd

, a Block Heater was replaced on the airport generator. 

 

* Runway Friction Meter: On May 5
th

, the “Authority’s” Vericom VC3000 Friction Meter 

   was delivered  back to the airport after it was sent back to the manufacturer for calibration  

   bench testing. 

 

* Terminal Building Bathroom: On May 7
th

, a chemical solution was poured into a vent  

   pipe leading directly to the urinals in the Men’s Bathroom, in order to unclog a blockage. 

 

* Washington Lane Task Force Meeting: On May 8
th

, I attended the second Washington  

   Lane Task Force Meeting, to get an update regarding the proposed underpass construction  

   project.    

 

* Western Chester County Transportation Summit: On May 9
th

, I gave a presentation at  

   the Western Chester County Transportation Summit, to update people on current and future  

   projects at MQS. The Summit was hosted by the Transportation Management Association  

   of Chester County, Western Chester County Chamber of Commerce and the Chester   

   County Economic Development Council.   

 

* Terminal Sidewalks: On May 9
th

, three terminal sidewalk curbs were repaired.  
 



* Terminal Building Windows: On May 12
th

, the terminal building windows received their  

   annual spring window cleaning.   
 

* Runway Friction Meter: On May 16
th

, the “Authority’s” Bomonk AFM2 Friction Meter was  

   delivered back to the airport after it was sent back to the manufacturer for calibration bench testing. 
 

* Airport Emergency Generator: On May 19
th
, a technician had to come out to the airport and repair the airport 

   emergency generator, when it was discovered that the linkage attached to the governor was loose.                                                                

 

OLD BUSINESS                        
 

* Storm Water Drains: The Airport Storm Water Drain Rehabilitation Project is still in 

   progress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 

 
 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
  

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


